
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2019 April 29 
  
Mayor Mike Hurley and Council 
City of Burnaby 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC  V5G 1M2 
  
  
Dear Mayor and Council, 
  
I am writing to request to appear as a delegation before Council at its 2019 May 27 
meeting on behalf of the Burnaby Public Library Board to present the Library's 2018 
Annual Report. Copies of the 2018 Annual Report will be made available to Council. 
  
Yours Sincerely, 
  
  

  
  
  
Lorraine Shore, Chair 
Burnaby Public Library Board 
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